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19th June 2017 
 
 

Dear Parents 
 

Key Stage 2 Sports Day 
Key Stage 2 Sports Day will take place this Friday (23rd June) with the aim of starting at 9.15am.  The children 
should come to school at the normal time.  They will get changed into their West Kirby PE kits in their classrooms 
before walking down to the field.   
 

During the morning the children will take part in various sporting events followed by individual and relay races.    
 

To provide more support during sports day, we would appreciate it if your child could wear trainers. 
 

Due to the current hot weather all children need to have a refillable water bottle, a sun hat and to have applied 
sun cream prior to arriving at school. 
 

Key Stage 2 is anticipated to finish at 12 noon in time to walk back to school for lunch. 
 
Key Stage 1 Sports Day 
Key Stage 1 Sports Day will take place this Friday (23rd June) with the aim of starting at 1.15pm.  The children will 
be having a slightly earlier lunch so that they are ready for the afternoon.  They will get changed into their West 
Kirby PE kits in their classrooms before walking down to the field.   
 
During the afternoon the children will take part in various sporting events followed by individual races. 
 

To provide more support during sports day, we would appreciate it if your child could wear trainers. 
 

Due to the current hot weather all children need to have a refillable water bottle, a sun hat and to have applied 
sun cream prior to arriving at school. 
 

Key Stage 1 is anticipated to finish at 3.00pm in time to walk back to school to be ready to be collected as usual. 
 

We hope to see many of you there during the day supporting the children.  Refreshments will be available for 
parents to purchase, which is being organised by our PTA. 
 

Please note that no photographs or videos are to be taken during sports day, as a number of parents in school have 
requested that photographs of their children are not shared. 
 

Please may we ask that there is no smoking including vaping on the field and also that no dogs are brought onto 
the field.   
Thank you. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

Mrs K Takashima 
Headteacher 


